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Comments: The proposed special management area winter is a bad idea - it is smack dab in the middle of the
divide which will result in snowmobiles dropping down into the Montana side of recommeded wilderness.
Snowmobilers will drop into the lake bowls for their thrills and adrenalin rushes. Enforcement? A nightmare! |
support Option A for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. This option will help protect winter habitat for goats and
wolverines. This area also serves as an importanat connectivity corridor between the Bob/Mission and Great
Burn.



